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A suggested increase in the Shiloh Falls residential area and surrounding areas from $20.03 to 
$86.64 per 3,000 gallons is just out of touch with reality. A 400 percent increase is totally 
outrageous and self serving.
Please review this request from Limestone and look to a fair 5% to 10% increase. We ask for 
your help in stopping this price gouging and keep this unfair request from moving forward.

I ask you please reject Limestone Utilities request.

Regards
Jan Haynes
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